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7th May, 1931.

Dear lr, Leeuwenburg,

1 duly received your letter of the 29th
ultimo respecting the inquiry I made regarding the plan of
midship section as built of the Motorvessel " ALDEGONDA" ,
and have brought your remarks to the notice of the department
which examines the reports, and 1n the circumstances the full
classification certificate with helf midship section has
been prepared in accordance with the copy of the plan we
have here as passed in your office my Mr. Lodder.

In these circumstances I shall be glad
if you will return the half certificate,which has already
been issued, for cargcellation when the one now sent is
handed over to thexmfhgsf

Thanking you for your ettention and
with kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

., Leeuwenburg, Esdes
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